PAAAS AP IS
THE PEDIATRIC DENTIST

We are growing!

Our practice has grown and in order to continue
providing you with the best standard of care, we are
bringing on a board-certified pediatric dentist. We are
very excited to welcome Dr. Trisha McNamara to our
team beginning October 1, 2018!

Dr. Trisha grew up in Wilmington, Ohio and
has been practicing in Cincinnati for several
years and is now choosing to make our office
her forever office! She graduated dental
school from The Ohio State University and
completed her residency at SUNY Buffalo
where she served as Chief resident during
her second year.

In her free time, Dr. Trisha enjoys visiting the Cincinnati Zoo and
Newport Aquarium with her husband, Jon, and their daughters,
Alana and Chloe. She enjoying sewing, baking and exploring new
activities.
Dr. Trisha is excited to meet you and your family. You can book your
next appointment with Dr. Trisha by calling our office at 513-662-
5203.

We look forward to seeing you soon!
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